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This bill is not the answer and will only exacerbate the problems of unchecked litter 

and visual blight.  Citizens have the right of walking down an uncluttered public 

sidewalk, enjoying our parks and open space, and watching our children playing 

safely in public places.  "Resting" (an instance or period of relaxing or ceasing to 

engage in strenuous or stressful activity.) is not camping. In addition we already have 

a overloaded court system and you want to create something else to litigate over.  

Most voters want legislation to resolve problems not create new ones. Thanks but no 

thanks, 3501 is not good for Oregon. 


